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TRAVEL ADVISORY: St. Johns Bluff Road overpass at I-295 will have 

reduced vertical clearance starting today 

 

Jacksonville, Fla. – Clearance under the St. Johns Bluff Road overpass below the I-295 East 

Beltway (northbound Bridge Number 720564 and southbound Bridge Number 720565) will be 

reduced from a minimum of 16.1 feet to a minimum of 14.5 feet to accommodate a temporary 

work platform for the overpass repairs. This vertical clearance reduction will be in effect from 

Tuesday, April 28 until Friday, July 10, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Reduced clearance signs will be installed on both roadway approaches notifying traffic of this 

reduction.   
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